
 

 
 
DATE:  July 29, 2022 

TO:  Faculty and Staff 

FROM:  Dr. Todd Mondor, President and Vice-Chancellor 

RE:  Associate Vice-President, Indigenous Search   

 

 

One of our strategic priorities relates to promoting Indigenization, including supporting 
Indigenous achievement, engagement, and reconciliation. To help meet these 
commitments, I am planning to launch soon a search for an Associate Vice-President, 
Indigenous.  
 
In preparation for doing so and before a search committee is struck, I am 
writing to ask for your advice on: 
 

1) The opportunities and priorities for the position; and, 
2) The experience, background, and qualifications that would be advantageous for the 

successful candidate to make meaningful progress in these areas. 
 
You may provide confidential feedback to Rachel Almero, Executive Assistant to the 
President, at r.almero@uwinnipeg.ca no later than August 19, 2022. 
 
Thank you for taking the time to provide your thoughts and advice on this important priority 
for the University. 
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